
THE NEXT HPCC MEETING IS 7:30 P.M., THURSDAY, APRIL 15, 2004, AT ST. ANDREWS

ANNUAL HIGHLAND PARK YARD SALE
Judy Wolfe

Remember the last time you walked into your
basement/attic/anyroom and thought "I  really should get rid of all
this stuff". Well, once again your Community Club is going to
offer their help, and sponsor the Annual Highland Park
Community Yard Sale. From 9 A.M. through whenever we quit,
on Sunday June 6, 2004. We, as a neighborhood, will get together
and sell all that wonderful stuff, junk, clothing collectibles, - what
ever.

For the low, low price of $12 the Community Club takes care of
the advertising (in newpapers, Pennysaver, on telephone poles, and
in store windows), we make maps of yard sale locations, lists of the
items for sale, and distribute  these maps and lists on the day of the
sale. Last year, as in previous years, we had about 100 famiilies
participating (selling) and gave out about 800 maps to people from
all over the city and county (my Mom even came from Atlanta one
year just for this sale). Just send your check for $12 (MADE OUT
TO THE HPCC) to me  - Judy Wolfe at: 5910 Wellesley Avenue,
Pittsburgh 15206, with the informtion below.

If you want to help me out putting up notices or in the distribution
of maps and lists on the day of the sale, please call me at 412
441-7830. I would really appreciate your help. Volunteers have a
great time and it generally takes about an hour.

Name:_______________________________________________
Address:_____________________________________________
Phone:_______________________________________________
I t e m s  F o r
Sale:__________________________________________
____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________

Please note that you should include general categories, except for
items you think are really important. I reserve the right to
condense your list as needed (space considerations).

Thanks - See you at the Sale! 
 



President�s Letter
Bob Staresinic

The March meeting, held at Fulton Academy, featured Mayor
Murphy speaking about the current fiscal situation of the City and
the underlying tax structure.  The  business meeting of the HPCC
board was limited to a few announcements.  I apologize to all those
who showed up expecting an extensive discussion of HPCC
business.

The meeting was a good one though.  Mayor Murphy gave a good
presentation of the current financial situation with lots of numbers
and figures.  Whether you agree with his reading of the situation
or not, it was informative to hear.  The Mayor's office has
promised to send copies of his presentation so all those who missed
it can be informed.  Contact me if you would like to see a copy
(and I hope they send them to me by the time this newsletter gets
to you).  The Mayor is asking everyone to contact their elected
state legislators  urging them to make the hard decisions about
changing the tax structure for the City.

(Continues on Page 4)

Important Things to Remember

  HPCC Spring Children�s Event - April 3rd

HPCC Meeting - April 15th.

Primary Election - April 27th - VOTE  
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H. P. C. C.
Officers, Directors & Committees

President: Bob Staresinic (441-8972)
President Elect:  ----

Comm. Dev. V.P.: Mitch Kates (661-4995)
Treasurer: Kelly Vitti (361-7669)

Secretary:------
Past President: Lisa Williams (665-3933)

Directors
----

Rudy Maceyko 441-9130(04)
Mary Beth Steisslinger 661-4925 (04)

Ed Sullivan 361-1101 (04)
Roger Laib 362-5976 (04)

David Delong 303-0747 (05)
Lisa Solomon 661-0126 (05)
Peter Hughes 363-4603 (05)
Ollie Rieley 661-1205 (05)

Bruce Robison 361-4892 (05)
Brian Byers 661-2614 (06)
John Ciroli 665-0513 (06)

Marie Jackson 441-2450 (06)
Amy Maceyko 441-9130 (06)
Andrea Mudd 631-4574 (06)

Committees
Beautification:----

Block Watch: Jan Stayianos 363-8208
Children: Aimee DeFoe 361-0685

Commercial District: Muzz Meyers 661-2315
Day Camp: Janice Burgett 361-2195

Education: Kevin Bivins
Hospitality: ----

House Tour: Dana Thomas 720-0907, Angie Walker 362-2899
Membership: Kelly Meade 362-0331
Newsletter: Ollie Rieley 661-1205

Program: Bruce Robison 361-4892
Public Safety: John Ciroli 665-0513

Recreation: Charlie Peterson 441-2766
Reservoir Covers: Dave Hance 361-4935

Restoration: Dave Hance 361-4935
Super Playground: Kate Zober 661-9312

Yard Sale: Judy Wolfe 441-7830
Welcoming: Bob Staresinic 441-8972

Zoning: Dell Ziegler 363-0742

C. O. P. 665-3644 - Zone 5 665-3605
HPCDC/HPCC Web: www.highlandparkpa.com
Phone Numbers Area Code 412 unless Noted

Pittsburgh Camarata Concert
The Pittsburgh Camerata PRESENTS presents "Faire Is the
Heaven" at St. Andrew�s Episcopal Church, 5801 Hampton Street,
on Sunday, April 25 at 2:30 PM. The 24-voice chamber choir
sings a concert of  music inspired by visions of heaven and earth.
Sacred texts, which speak of love and freedom from the power and
fear of death, are brought to life with lyrical melodies and vivid
harmonies. Hear the motet �Jesu Meine Freude� in which J. S.
Bach fuses a deep understanding of the text with superior
craftsmanship to create superb music. Delight in contemporary
pieces by William Duckworth, Frank Ferko and Herbert Howells
and ancient pieces by Orlando Gibbons and Dietrich Buxtehude.
William Harris� double choir motet �Faire Is the Heaven�, which
sets Edmund Spencer�s poem to music, best summarizes the mood
of the concert: "Faire is the heaven, Where happy soules have
place, In full enjoyment of felicite."

Julie Andrijeski and Susanne Park on baroque violins, Laura
Haibeck and Patricia Halverson on violas da gamba, J. Tracy
Mortimore on violone and Anthony Rollett on organ join the
Camerata.

Tickets are $15 and $6 for students.. 412-421-5884. For more
information and a concert program listing, visit the Camerata�s
website at www.pittsburghcamerata.org

****

Treasurer�s Report - March
Actual
Year to Date

Income $16,143.00

Expense $8,428.30

Current Balance, All Accounts $20,142.71
****
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Responsible Cat Sitter
Cat owner for over 25 years.

References from both cats and cat owners.

Call Alice Lanntair at
412 661-3598

ACE LOCK
                           The Security People 

Serving our community for over 20 years

Complete lock service Safes
All types of keys made Access Control Systems
Foreign & Domestic Auto Alarms, Intercoms,CCTV

Visit Our Showroom for 2 free keys (up to $10)
5964 Baum Boulevard www.acelockinc.com

   412-363-3328 - call for a free home lock evaluation

St. Andrew�s Church
5801 Hampton Street * Highland Park

Sunday Morning Services - April
9:00 a.m. Holy Communion in the Chapel

11:00 a.m.  Choral Morning Worship
Church School at 9:45 a.m.

Nursery School at 11:00 a.m.
Wednesday Morning Holy Communion 10:30 a.m.

Visit our Homepage:
www.forministry.com/15206saec

Around St. Andrew’s, April 2004
Bruce Robison

April begins with Holy Week and Easter around St. Andrew’s.
Among the many services and special events, one highlight is the
major choral and musical program scheduled for the “3rd Hour,”
beginning at 2 P.M., during the traditional 12 noon – 3 P.M.
service on Good Friday, April 9.  

Easter Sunday (April 11) as well is always a most festive day of
celebration, with brass and choir at the 11 a.m.  service, followed
by a fun Easter Egg Hunt in the Churchyard (weather permitting)
for the children while parents enjoy an Easter Morning
Champagne Reception in Brooks Hall.

St. Andrew’s has been located at the corner of Hampton Street and
North Euclid Avenue and an integral part of our Highland Park
neighborhood for nearly a century.  If there is a pastoral need with
which we can be of assistance – a baby to be baptized, a wedding
to be celebrated, a shut-in  or ill neighbor or family member to be
visited, a family to be supported at the time of a death – please let
us know.  Or if you simply need to borrow a  few tables or chairs
– or to schedule a back-up, “rainy day” location for a family
reunion picnic—please know we’ll do what we can.  Office Hours
are Tuesday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 12 noon  and 1 p.m. – 3 p.m., and
our phone number is (412) 661-1245.

****
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Lisa Solomon
Associate Broker, GRI

�I Get Homes Sold�
25 years in sales

Howard Hanna
Real Estate Services
Shadyside Office
5501 Baum Blvd.
Pittsburgh PA 15222
Bus: 412-361-4000 Ext. 212
Res: 412-661-0126
Fax: 412-361-5948
Email: lsolomon@howardhanna.com
www.howardhanna.com

Free Tennis Lessons Offered by HPTC

The HPTC (Highland Park Tennis Club), a "not for profit"
organization, was created about 3 years ago in order to promote
tennis in the city of Pittsburgh.  We have fundraisers and tennis
events throughout the year to  raise money for free clinics and for
the enjoyment of members and guests. The  membership consists
of tennis players who frequent the Stanton Avenue tennis courts in
Highland Park.

On Saturday, May 1st , our second annual free clinics will begin.
Lessons are open for players of any age and ability. The lessons
run on subsequent Saturdays through July 17th from the  hours of
9:30 to 11 AM.  The volunteer instructors are seasoned tennis
players who give of their time and energy for this project.  Tennis
racquets are available for children and adults if needed.

If you are interested in signing up, or for further information,
please contact Mavis Close by phone (412 363 3253) or e-mail
(mc10sysalsa@hotmail.com).

Last year's lessons were a huge success.  Those  involved learned
a new skill, had fun and improved fitness.  Come and  see what all
the excitement is about!!!

****

President�s Letter (Continued from Page 1)

The other good thing about the meeting was the location.  Fulton
Academy is a nice building and the HPCC was well received.
There were school staff, students, parents and volunteers there to
speak with, and Principal Marlene Taylor made us all feel very
welcome.  I did not get a good opportunity to take a tour of the
school, but many folks did.  The parent's association provided
refreshments (can't beat homemade cookies).
Since we did not get to discuss much business, there are several
items I have to update you on:
1)  The Super Playground cleanup was postponed due to weather
and lack of interest.  It will be rescheduled for a later date when
more people will be excited to help maintain this neighborhood
treasure (Big Brothers Big Sisters of Greater Pittsburgh mention it
as one of the places to go in their Guide for New Matches).
2)  The Spring Children's event is scheduled for April 3rd at St.
Andrews Church from 1:00 - 3:30 P.M..  Not only can you bring
your kids, but there is fun in helping to make it a success.  Bring
a neighbor.
3)  The Pittsburgh-To-Harrisburg Mainline Canal Greenway Draft
Master Plan is almost ready to be distributed.  I had never even
heard of this project, but one of the advantages of being President
is getting to pick up and read all the mail.  There will be a meeting
on April 6th, hosted by the Friends of the Riverfront, to review the
plan.  This is a trail/path that goes between Pittsburgh and
Harrisburg, along the Allegheny and other rivers.  Since it passes
along our side of the Allegheny, right at the base of Highland Park,
this should be of interest to us.  I hope you can make it to the
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meeting.  If not, get some info at www.alleghenyridge.org.
4)  The Great PA Cleanup will be held Saturday, April 24th all
over our state. Governor Rendell's office has designated the Negley
Run area as a great place to clean up to celebrate Earth Day. 
There is a need for volunteers to help clean up this section of road.
If you have opportunity to look over to the side of the road while
you are dodging potholes, you will see all the trash that is no
longer hidden beneath the lush foliage we are so lucky to have in
this area.  When the snow melts this time next year, wouldn't it be
nice to see just trees and dirt ready to spring forth?  Contact me if
you are interested, and I should have more information about it by
then.
5)  I would like to hold a meeting at my house during the week of
the next meeting (either April 12th, 13th, or 14th) to discuss the
current committees and how they can be reorganized.  There are
many comittees that can be combined, and some to be removed,
that will assist in keeping the HPCC working effectively.  If you
are interested in discussing this, let me know.  I will set a date and
time, and hopefully all can fit in my house.
The next meeting of the HPCC is April 15th.  I hope to see you
there.
Bob Staresinic
931 Mellon Street
bob.63@netzero.net

****
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Arthritis Saturday Seminars
  

Vintage, 401 N. Highland, East End  Register at (412) 361-5003 Ext. 104

“How to Look Positively at Life”
Saturday, May 8   9:30 – 10:30 a.m.   Presenter: Carol Glock M.Ed.

“How to Manage Arthritis with Proper Medications” 
Saturday, May 8   10:30 – 11:30 a.m.  Presenter: Justin Zenner

“How to Manage Your Arthritis”
Saturday, May 15   9:30 – 10:30 a.m.  Presenter: Jane Brandenstein

“The Benefits of Exercise”
Saturday, May 15   10:30 – 11:30 a.m.  Presenter:  Carol Glock, M.Ed.

Sponsored by:
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T.O.L.A.T.R.
HIGHLAND PARK PREPARATORY ACADEMY
C Founded in 1979, T.O.L.A.T.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy

is a preparatory school for college.

C A small academy, housed in a stately mansion, T.O.L.A.T.R.
Highland Park Preparatory Academy is able to offer individual
attenetion to each attendee.

C T.O.L.A.T.R. (An acronym for Taylor�s Oral Language Approach to
Reading) Highland Park Preparatory Academy offers a unique
program, which utilzes the basic phonetic and linguistic skills
necessary for reading.

C T.O.L.A.T.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy is licensed by the
Department of Education for Private Academic Schools, in the State
of Pennsylvania.

C T.O.L.A.T.R. Highland Park Preparatory Academy offers day care
services for children one to five years; and before and after school
services to students in grades Nursery/Kindergarten through Eighth
grade.

HIGHLAND PARK PREPARATORY ACADEMY
Visit our web site(s) at www.readingfundamental.com or www.clpgh.epic.org
For more info. contact: Dr. Carole L. Taylor, Executive Director, (412) 361-7733

Confidentiality
Guaranteed

Phone: 412/897-4939
E-mail:
debrajacob@att.net

Debra jacob
professional organizer
for home or business

C Office or room
organization

C Electronic file management
C Digital photo editing
C Art/collectables cataloging
C Event coordination

March Meeting Highlights
Andrea Mudd
 
Fulton School hosted the monthly meeting of the HPCC on March
18, 2004.  Club President Bob Staresinic called the meeting to
order at 7:35 P.M. and introduced Fulton Principal Marlene
Taylor. Ms Taylor welcomed the Club to Fulton and introduced
several students and VIPs including teachers, volunteers and
parents before showing a slide presentation highlighting student
in-house activities and recent field trips.  As home to over 200 K-5
students, one of Fulton's great strengths is the energy of its student
body - Ms Taylor's presentation showcased the efforts of students
and faculty along with community helpers to use their time
together productively.  Ms Taylor invited the community to visit
Fulton at any time and made a tour of the school available after the
meeting concluded.
 
Mayor Tom Murphy's appearance was the much anticipated focal
point of the March meeting.  Mayor Murphy spoke and answered
a number of questions from the audience.  While our summary can
hardly do justice to the far-reaching volume of information he
shared, the Mayor left us after a non-stop hour with the distinct
impression we had been treated to a virtuoso civics lesson, with a
generous helping of Economics 101, and State-of-the-City report
- held together by the seemingly boundless enthusiasm the Mayor
holds for our city, our neighborhoods and our future.  The
successful growth and development initiatives this Administration
has brought to fruition are somewhat tempered by the City's current
fiscal challenges. But maybe because Pittsburgh is experiencing so
much activity on both "fronts" the Mayor's talk truly had
something of interest for everyone ranging from
hard-number/hard-nosed political realities to eco-friendly
discussion of managing sprawl.  In a call to action the Mayor urged
everyone to participate in the political process and to support
resolution of the City's financial problems by urging State
legislators to permit a broader tax base and a more fair distribution
of the tax burden.
 
Before adjourning the meeting, Bob Staresinic informed everyone
the Super Playground Clean-up has been postponed, the deadline
for voter registration is March 29th, and announced an April 6
meeting of the Friends of the Riverfront 

****

Zoo Activities
Saturday, April 10 - Zoo Hop to Spring Easter Egg Hunt

Saturday, April 24 - Earth Day Extravaganza

Call 412 665-3640, Ext. 4 for more information.

****

Meet the Artist at Tazza D'Oro
Highland Park poet-artist janet jai�s project "Use 17 Objects to
Create Peace" will be featured on www.everydayart.org during the
week of April 26.  Anyone interested can meet jai that week at a

Meet-the-Artist coffee hour, 4:00 - 6:00 p.m., April 27 at Enrico�s
Tazzo D'oro.

Pittsburgh Theological Seminary
Afternoon Concert
The next Pittsburgh Theological Seminary Afternoon Concert is
scheduled for Saturday, April 24th at 3:00 P.M. in the Hicks
Chapel Auditorium.  The concert will feature Eugene Alcalay,
piano, playing works by Mozart, Mendelssohn, Schumann, Alcalay
and Brahms.  Tickets may be purchased at the door.  For more
information or to reserve tickets call 412 362-5610 Ext 2196 or
email coned@pts.edu

****

Vote April 27th!!
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Right Price Painting
�It�s All In Our Name�

Interior / Exterior
Residential / Commercial

Spray / Brush / Roller
Custom Color Coordinating

Pointing / Roofing
Deck Cleaning / Refinishing
Pressure Washing
Siding / Carpentry

Call Now for a Free Estimate
Jose L. Roldan, Sr., Owner

Business *82 (412) 323-0122 Cell (4120 398-6160

LEARN TO COOK AUTHENTIC CHINESE
CUISINE at

Chop, WOK & Talk
5404 Penn Avenue
Pittsburgh PA 15206

6-week �hands-on� course of 24-30 popular recipes from
all regions of China

GRAND OPENING SPECIAL
6 classes for $175.00-beginning the first week of May

*************
C    Evening classes are Mon. & Wed.

from 6:30-9:30 P.M.
C     Afternoon classes are Tues. & Thurs.

 form 11:00-2:00 P.M.
C     6-week course will be offered starting in July-call

NOW to hold the $175.00 price
C     Instructor studied with Anna Kao of Anna Kao�s

Restaurant in Fox Chapel

Call: 412-363-0679

Crystal Radiance Wellness Studio:
 New business on Bryant Street:

Ms. Indigo will open her "Wellness Studio" this month next to
Augie's  on Bryant Street.  She offers therapeutic massage,
aromatherapy, herbal  supplements and more.

The name "Crystal Radiance" refers to a brand of essential oils and
elixirs known nationally and available for sale at other locations
such  as the East End Food Co-op on Meade Street.  Some of these
products  will be prepared on site.

 In addition to services and product sales, the Wellness Studio will
offer various classes and workshops, including free classes on
Mondays  starting in the second week of March.

 Ms. Indigo decided to locate her business in Highland Park after
observing the community spirit in our neighborhood, including the
friendly gatherings at Enrico's Tazza d'Oro.  She lives in Highland
Park, supports other Bryant Street businesses, and has already
gotten  to know some of the other business owners.

 The Wellness Studio has a special introductory offer for multiple
sessions of aromatherapy, massage, and other services which you
can  find out more about by visiting or calling:

Crystal Radiance Wellness Studio
5810 Bryant Street Suite 1 West

412-361-5595

All services are by appointment only.
****

THE SACRED HEART BASEBALL & SOFTBALL
ASSOCIATION

Presents our 45th season of East End Baseball
T ball, Rookie Ball, Softball & Sports Clinics

For Girls & Boys Ages 5 thru 15

For more information 
724-417-0052

Email:shdycstmxxx@earthlink.net

Is your child too shy to speak in front of
groups or in the classroom?

Do you think their classroom performance
suffers as a result?
Tom Dickson

With our program, your child can learn to speak and interact
with confidence, while discovering how to "stretch" to realize
their full potential.

We are seeking 12-15 children to participate in our introductory
class.  A written report of each participant's progress, along with
a videotape, will be provided.

Dates: Six sessions on Saturdays from May 1 through June 5; 
Time:  10:00 A,M. to 12:00 P.M.; Age:  11-13; Cost:  $150
(Introductory price); Instructor:  Tom Dickson (former Dale
Carnegie instructor); 
For Information/Registration: 412-580-5954 or
tdickson11@hotmail.com

****
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          Vintage 5K Race & 2 Mile Walk — April 17 at 9:00 A.M.

The Vintage 5K Race & 2-Mile Walk will be held on Saturday, April 17 at 9:00 A.M.  Both the Race and Walk are opened to participants
of all ages. In its 23rd year, the 5K Race begins at Vintage, proceeds up Highland Avenue through scenic Highland Park on Reservoir Drive,
and back to Vintage. Walkers use the same course crossing over at the entrance to the Park and returning to Vintage.  Numerous prizes will
be given to winning runners and walkers who cross the finish line.  Paul Raith,  local potter and resident of Highland Park, is creating the
trophies for the top runners. Vintage would welcome participation from Highland Park residents in any of the above categories.  For
additional information or to receive a registration call Marilyn Kraitchman, Race Director, at 412-361-5003 ext. 106  

Vintage realizes and cares about the temporary inconvenience the race creates for our neighbors.  Below are alternative route directions
to plan your race day travel in advance.  North Highland Avenue will be closed from Penn Circle North to Highland Park along  with all
Park entrances and exits.

From the West:
To Butler Street/Highland Park Zoo
Take any side street to North Euclid.  Turn north, follow North Euclid to end. Go left on Bunker Hill, turn right on Mellon Street. Follow
zoo signs.

To the other side of North Highland Avenue:
Follow above directions to Mellon Street.  Turn right on Mellon.  At the fork in the road, bear right  onto Lake Road. Follow Lake Road
1.1 miles.  Make right onto Connecting Road.  At top of hill turn right,  then make an immediate left onto Farmhouse, and an immediate
left onto Heberton.

To Penn Circle:
Go south on North Euclid to Penn Circle.

From the East:
To Butler Street/Highland Park Zoo
Through Highland Park, follow side streets up to Heberton at Grafton.  Take road to the right (Farmhouse Drive).  Turn right onto
Connecting Road and make immediate left.  Go left on Lake Road.  Continue on Lake Road 1.1 miles to stop sign.  At stop sign turn right
for Butler Street and the bridge.  Turn left to return to Highland Park on the west side of N. Highland Avenue.

To the other side of Highland Avenue.
Take any side street to Collins.  Turn south and follow Collins (it turns briefly into Negley Run Blvd. and then back into Collins after
crossing East Liberty Blvd.) to Penn Circle and turn right onto Penn Circle.  Go across N. Highland Avenue and make a right onto N. Euclid.
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Paid for by Committee to Reelect Joseph Preston

School Board Views
Patrick Dowd

The Pittsburgh Board of Education has two important
responsibilities.  First, the Board must guarantee the safety and the
academic success of all our students.  Second, the Board must
guarantee the long-term financial health of the district.  In early
March, the Superintendent and the Board announced a plan to
reduce the district’s excess capacity in facilities.  This plan will
strengthen both the academic performance and the financal health
of the Pittsburgh Public Schools.

We all know that the Pittsburgh Public Schools must reduce the
excess capacity in facilities.  Currently, the district has  space for
over 50,000 students, but only about 34,000 students attend our
schools.  This means that everyday the district is operating with an
excess capacity of 31%.  Furthermore, the Board knows from
demographic studies that the enrollment of the district is projected
to decline even further over the next five years.  In the face of
these challenges, the Board must carefully manage resources for
the students of today and tomorrow. 

The Board believes that by reducing excess capacity the district
can concentrate its resources on the education of each child.
Simply put, the Board can choose either to pay for empty seats or
to pay for educational programs.  This Board wants to concentrate
district resources on students and, therefore, will realign our
resources to reduce excess seats.  On a school level, this will mean
different things.  It might, for example, mean the presence of more
literacy coaches, more tutors, even new more educationally
appropriate facilities.  In some schools it might mean the presence
of full- rather than part-time art, music or physical education
teachers.  In other schools this might translate into the creation of
before- and after-school programs.  In the future, it might mean
establishing pre-kindergarten programs.  The Board believes we
should be delivering these and other programs that improve the
quality of education for our students.  This Board wants to pay for
programs, not empty seats.

The overall plan proposes closing 15 of the district’s 86 school
buildings to reduce capacity by approximately 4,400 seats.  This
would reduce our excess capacity, but it would still leave the
district with approximately 10,000 extra seats.  The proposed
realignment would achieve a projected operating savings of $8.1
million a year.  The realignment would also help the district
realize a one-time savings of $13.8 million by eliminating
projected capital costs.  

At this point, the Board is taking comments, suggestions and
criticism from the Pittsburgh community.  The proposed plan will
not be voted on until there has been sufficient interaction with the
community.  It is the hope of all Board members that after
working with the administration and the community, we will be
able to implement solutions that will improve the quality of
education while also preserving the resources of the district.

If you have comments, questions, concerns or suggestions you can
contact me at my website www.patrickdowd.org.  You can also
call the Pittsburgh Board of Education at 412 622-3770.  You can
write to the Pittsburgh Board of Education at 341 South Bellefield
Avenue; Pittsburgh, PA 15213.  Public hearings are scheduled
each month and anyone who contacts the Pittsburgh Board of
Education in advance is welcome to speak.

My colleagues and I look forward to hearing from you.
****

Sacred Heart Elementary School
Flea Market
The Sacred Heart Elementary School Flea Market will take place
on Saturday May 1, 2004 from 9:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M., at 325
Emerson St. in Shadyside.  Items include: housewares, small
furniture, women’s accessories, linens electronics, toys, sports
equipment, books, holiday items, collectibles, and much more.
Baked goods, hamburgers, hot dogs and refreshments will also be
sold.  This is a good place to shop for daughters or sons who are
furnishing their first apartment, Mother’s Day gifts, or for those
who just get a thrill shopping for bargains.  Proceeds go to Sacred
Heart Elementary School, so please be generous and go shopping.
For details call Sacred Heart at 412 441-1582.

****
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Realtor Ads



Presorted Standard
U S Postage

PAID
Pittsburgh, PA

Permit No. 2581

HIGHLAND PARK
COMMUNITY CLUB, INC.

P.O. Box 5036
Pittsburgh, PA 15206

Return Service Requested

TIME VALUE

April CALENDAR

April 3 HPCC Children�s Event, St. Andrew�s, 1:00 - 3:30 P.M.

April 10 Pittsburgh Zoo & PPG Aquarium, Zoo Hop to Spring Easter Egg Hunt, Admission

April 15 HPCC Meeting, St. Andrew�s, 7:30 P.M.

April 24 Great PA Cleanup

April 24 Pittsburgh Zoo & PPG Aquarium, Earth Day Extravaganza, Admission

April 24 Pittsburgh Theological Seminary Afternoon Concert, Hicks Chapel
Auditorium., 3:00 P.M., Admission

April 25 Pittsburgh Camarata, �Faire Is the Heaven�, St. Andrew�s, 2:30 P.M., Admission

April 27 Meet the Artist Coffee, janet jai, Enrico�s Tazza D�Oro, 4:00 - 6:00 P.M.

May 1 First Free Tennis Lesson provided by HPTC, Stanton Ave. Courts, 9:30 - 11:00
A.M.


